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Countuy Clube

July 29, 2008

Juralynne B. Mosley

California Public Utilities Commission
c/o Aspen Environmental Group
30423 Canwood Street, Suite 215
Agora Hills, CA 91301

Dear Ms Mosley:

SUBJECT: El Casco System Project — Recirculated Draft Environmental Impact
Report

This letter is in response to the Recirculated Draft Environmental Impact Report for the
El Casco System Project prepared for the California Public Utilities Commission, San
Francisco California SCH #2007071076. Specifically to-address the change of the
recommendation from Partial Underground Alternative to the recommended overhead
transmission line towers.

The Board of Directors of Sun Lakes Country Club Homeowners Association has been
made aware that some of the members of our community are concerned about the
change from the partial underground alternative to the overhead transmission towers.
The Board of Directors requests that the Commission take all appropriate measures to
protect the health, safety and welfare of the residents of the community in reaching its
final decision on this proposal. If you have any questions regarding this, please do not
hesitate to contact us.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter.

Sincerely,
By Direction of the Board of Directors
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Larry Means
President

o Board of Directors, Sun Lakes Country Club Homeowners Association
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